
Friday 25th January 2018  

Our attendance this week is 96% Our attendance target is 96%.  

Hall of Fame 

       Certificates                       Golden Jumpers      

Rec             Rory 

Year 1  Tabitha and Edith  Grace     

Year 2  Holly and Abby  Alexa-Jade   

Year 3  Summer   Kian  

Year  4 Ollie and Sienna   Leon  

Year 5   Zach and Katelyn        Lilly                                   

Year 6  Leo    Harry 

First Holy Communion 

The first parents meeting is 

planned for Wednesday 30th 

January at St Mary’s church, 

Cleator—7:30pm. If your child 

is due to take their first holy 

communion this year then 

please attend this meeting. If 

you know of anyone else this 

may apply to who does not 

attend St Patrick’s school then 

please inform them of this 

meeting. Thank you.  

 

 

Monday 28th January 

Reception visit the canton 

chef 

Wednesday 30th January 

First Holy Communion      

parents meeting 

School nurse in   

Sunday 10th February 

First holy communion        

programme starts 

Monday 18th February 

Half term 

Monday 25th February 

School returns from half 

term  

Tuesday 12th March 

U-dance competition  

 

Lego league  

Well done to our Lego league team, we are 

extremely proud of them all. They all 

worked brilliantly at the Lego league      

competition this week and preparing for it.  

Reception– Canton chef 

Reception will visit the Canton Chef on   

Monday 28th January. This is a china 

themed day so they may dress in Red/yellow 

or china themed clothing. They will require 

their own drink for the visit.  

Headlice  

We have an         

outbreak of     

headlice  in school. 

Please check your 

child's hair and 

treat if necessary., 

thank you.  

‘Dance and fitness’ 

‘Dance and Fitness’ after 

school club is now open to all 

year groups. This club runs 

every Tuesday and finishes at 

4:00pm.  

First Holy communion starts 

SUNDAY 10TH FEBRUARY  

If you’d be interested in 

putting your name forward 

for relief cover for mid-day 

supervisor then please     

contact us at school.  


